[image: image1.png]nade

Netiondl Associdlion of Discbilly Excrminers




To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Travis Price


Date:

August 26, 2020


Subject:
NADE Great Lakes Regional Director’s End Year 2020 Report

It has been my pleasure to serve as the Great Lakes Regional Director for the 2019-2020 term. I look forward to continuing to serve until the next National Training Conference to help guide the region through CoViD19 national crisis that has caused many of our agencies and the Disability program as a whole to adjust.
Since February’s Mid-year conference in Baltimore, most of our area offices have needed to adjust due to telework. I have helped guide the Regional Chapter and individual state Chapter’s election needs by answering questions and keeping in communication to their needs during our transition. 

Furthermore, I have awarded four grants from our National funds available and donations from Tonya Scott and Jennifer Nottingham

Ohio Association of Disability Examiners

Ohio did a Krispy Kreme fundraiser on 2/25/20. We celebrated NDPW by sending each member a personal thank you card and a Kroger gift card.
Michigan Association of Disability Examiners 
MADE – We were in the process of working on a State Conference to be held in Traverse City in May 2020.  We had to cancel and reschedule State Conference until April 9, 2021.
Wisconsin Association of Disability Examiners 
In February, we had a Candygram sale and raised money for WADE along w/ disaster relief for Australia.
In April, we bought cupcakes and had them delivered to the people physically working at the DDB. 

Other than that, check-in emails have gone out to WADE members.

Kalamazoo Michigan Association of Disability Examiners

Nothing to report 

Illinois Association of Disability Examiners

No Report

Respectfully Submitted,

Travis Price

Great Lakes Regional Director
